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Aoife Brennan, Staff Officer  
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department, 
South Dublin County Council, 
County Hall, 
Tallaght, 
Dublin 24. 

8th February 2021 

 

Re:  Motion from January Meeting of the Lucan/Palmerstown/Fonthill Area Committee 

 

Dear Ms. Brennan, 

I refer to your correspondence of 30 January on behalf of the Lucan/Palmerstown/Fonthill Area 
Committee in relation to Item 68770 non-disabled car parking at Adamstown train station  

It is intended that the parking provision at Adamstown Train Station will be developed in accordance 
with the proposals set out in the adopted Planning Scheme for the Adamstown Strategic Development 
Zone.   The Planning Scheme provides for a Park and Ride facility to be constructed as part of the 
District Centre development adjacent to the Station.  However, given the overall principles guiding the 
Adamstown Strategic Development Zone, access to the train station is expected to be predominately 
by walking and cycling modes.  

While the NTA have no plans at present to increase the level of parking provision at this station, the 
build-out of the District Centre area will be required to consider the development of the Park and Ride 
facility as specified in the Planning Scheme.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
___________ 
Hugh Creegan, 
Deputy Chief Executive. 


